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IFrom: Secretary for Public Service Affairs

[To:  Supervising Officers-in-Charge of Mi nistries/Departments

End of Year Bonus

Over the past years, payment of an end-of-year bonus to public sector
employees has been made possible by the enactment of legislation.

2. However, in his Budget Speech 2001-2002, the Deputy Prime Minister and
Minister of Finance announced that Government had decided to amend the
anditions of service of employees in the Public Sector to include the payment of

o end-of-year bonus on a permanent basis every year. The end-of-year bonus will
therefore be paid to public officers every year.

3. It would be appreciated if you would take appropriate action accordingly.

D
/
(D. P./Ruhee)
Secretary for Public Service Affairs

Copy to:
Secretary to the Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
Financial Secretary
Director of Audit



